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Start of work for safety upgrades on 
the Mid Western Highway south of 
Blayney from Monday 25 November 

Mid Western Highway - South Blayney 
Towards Zero Safer Roads Program  
November 2024 

 

 

  Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is investing in 
an important safety upgrade on a 2.5 
kilometre section of the Mid Western 
Highway, approximately four 
kilometres south of Blayney.  
This project is being delivered by the Towards 
Zero Safer Roads Program, a road safety 
infrastructure and speed management treatment 
program that aims to deliver sustainable and 
long-term reductions in road trauma through 
upgrades to the existing road network. 

What work are we doing?  
Installing a range of safety treatments including: 

• widening the centreline  
• shoulder widening and clear zone 

improvements 
• installation of roadside safety barriers 
• extension of existing culverts 
• removing some trees along the road 

corridor to allow for widening work. 

When we’ll be working 
Work will commence from Monday 25 November 
and is expected to take approximately nine 
months to complete, weather permitting. 
Work will be carried out between 6.30am and 
6.00pm from Monday to Friday.  

Traffic impacts 
For the safety of workers and motorists, a 
number of traffic changes will be in place: 

• Single lane closures 
• Reduced speed limit to 40 km/h 
• Intermittent stopping. 

All road users are advised to follow the directions 
of signs and traffic control and slow down on 
approach. For the latest traffic updates, call 132 
701, or visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice noise from machinery and 
equipment as well as traffic control and signage. 

Managing our Impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment.  
This includes:  

• reducing our noise as much as possible by 
turning off machinery and vehicles when not 
in use 

• maintaining access for residents and 
businesses during the work 

• where possible, preserving native  
trees and protecting fauna. 
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Location of work  
 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 167 499 
 

 

 

western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

nswroads.works/westregion 
 

 

PO Box 334  
Parkes, NSW 2870 

 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
 

  

 

 

We understand that this work will generate some inconvenience, and we thank you for 
your patience. 
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